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22nd July 2022 
 
Deputy David Cullinane, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 37414/22 –  To ask the Minister for Health if he will provide a full breakdown of the number of people 
who availed of a service due to the €22,828,060 provided to resilience healthcare via the disability and 
primary care sectors broken down by the number of people who received a service through CDNT’s, 
primary care, CAHMS or any other area; and if he will make a statement on the matter.   
                                                                                                                                                                   - David Cullinane 

 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question (PQ 36414/22) which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
We are not in a position to provide the requested information as it is commercially sensitive. Please note 
that any arrangements in Primary Care with external providers, are awarded following a competitive process 
and are fully compliant with procurement obligations. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Seán McArt 
General Manager Primary Care 
National Community Operations 
 
 
 
 


